
  

Continuing Care 2017

Past District Governor, Rob Dalton (left) presents a $3000.00 cheque to Joe
McQuaid from the Alberni-Clayoquot Continuing Care Society. The
donation was in support of the Seniors' Picnic held in August.  Recording
Secretary, Don Hudson, displays a sign acknowledging a contribution by
B.C. Gaming.
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